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Ariana Costa

From: John Roderick <johnroderick359@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 9:17 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Unconstitutional gun control bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 
Sent from my iPhone 
I do not support this or any other bill which infringes on the rights of law abiding citizens to keep or bear arms. The 
firearms listed are in common use and those trying to outlaw them are clearly not upholding their sworn oath to uphold 
the United States constitution! 
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